
Notice of proposed action under Regulation 3S of the Waste Avoidance and 

Resource Recovery Regulations 2019  

Under Regulation 3Q, the Chief Executive Officer (CEO) of the Department of Water 

and Environmental Regulation proposes to amend the container approval for the 

beverage product as listed in the table below.   

The grounds for the proposed action are that the approval holder has requested the 

change of material type, update of lid material type and label type.   

Product Name  Product Barcode  Current  
Material  
Type  

Proposed  
Material  
Type  

Current 

lid  
Material  
Type  

Proposed 

lid  
Material  
Type  

Current 

label type  
Proposed 

label type  

Prime  
Hydration Ice  
Pop Flavour  
500mL  

810116120390  HDPE  PET-Clear  -  PET  -  PET- 
Shrink  

Prime  
Hydration  
Blue  
Raspberry  
Flavour  
500mL  

810116120406  HDPE  PET-Clear  -  PET  -  PET- 
Shrink  

Prime  
Hydration  
Tropical  
Punch  
Flavour  
500mL  

810116120413  HDPE  PET-Clear  -  PET  -  PET- 
Shrink  

Prime  
Hydration  
Lemon Lime  
Flavour  
500mL  

810116120420  HDPE  PET-Clear  -  PET  -  PET- 
Shrink  

Prime  
Hydration  
Orange 

Flavour  
500mL  

810116120567  HDPE  PET-Clear  -  PET  -  PET- 
Shrink  

Any person is invited to make written submissions to the CEO about why the proposed 

action should not be taken. Written submissions must be received by 30 August 2023.  

Submissions can be directed to cds@dwer.wa.gov.au and should identify the approval 

holder, product barcode and proposed action.   

  
Daniel Nevin  

EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR  
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